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25 Downside 

Crescent

25/05/2017  13:30:022017/2105/P OBJ D Hawkins I object to the proposal because of the potential loss of privacy and overlooking of our 

adjoining property.

A series of applications have permitted a full width rear extension and a basement under the 

entire house and part of the garden.I have not been informed of the latest proposal but it 

seems that the proposed doors and balconies could give access to the flat roof on the new 

extension,with consequent loss of privacy and overlooking for our adjoining property,contrary 

to Council policy.At the moment there are wooden railings around the flat roof of the 

extension which if permanent would enable use as a roof terrace.

If the Council is minded to approve the application conditions should be imposed preventing 

access to and use of the roof of the rear extension
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